FZ Bsns Mtg Minutes from 25 November 2003 

I.  Website Update:

Dan Miller has set up the Floating Zendo with a Yahoo website account.  

This will enable members of the Floating Zendo with internet access to 

access information about the Floating Zendo at Yahoo.com.  A Calendar, 

photo album, announcements, talk with each other, etc are possible uses 

for the website.  Questions were raised about what Yahoo''s privacy 

policy is, how should the website be moderated, should it be used for 

discussion amongst members?  Dan Miller has agreed to administer the 

website.   All agreed that Angie should be the moderator if the site is 

used for discussion amongst members.  Dan & Regina will be looking more 

closely at these questions and getting back to everyone in the next 

couple of weeks.  Details for access and use will be forthcoming, a 

specific email addressing the use and function of the website will be 

sent out under separate cover.

II.  Finances:  Donnalynn gave us an update on our current finances.  

Anticipated expenses for the newsletter are covered.  We are 

anticipating a rental increase for our sitting space  at the Friends 

Meeting house beginning January 2004 (from $50 to $65).  We will also 

be sharing this info at the Tuesday night sittings.

III.  Retreats:  The next retreat will be held at Jikoji for 

Parinirvana from 11 Feb - 16 Feb.  Angie will be teaching.  Jikoji is 

sponsoring the retreat.  Details will be provided in upcoming email and 

postcards.  We are currently working on a second retreat to be held in 

the Fall- sometime in October for 4-5 days.  We are looking at a couple 

of spots in California.  Details will be announced when known.

IV.  Study Group:  Donnalynn Chase has volunteered to host a monthly 

study group.  Meeting to be held on other than Tuesday night and topics 

to be determined; they could be a text, book or article.  She may get a 

conference line in order to open it up to members in various locations 

who would not be able to participate otherwise.  If you are interested 

in helping Donnalynn in this effort please contact her.  (reply to this 

and I'll put you in touch.)  Also we are looking for a cassette dubbing 

machine in order to copy Angie's talks - again, contact me if you have 

one to loan.  We also need someone to transcribe the talks, if you are 

interested please let me know!

V.  Floating Zendo Photo Album:  Pat has volunteered to update our 

photo album.

VI:  First Quarter FZ Bsns Mtg:  27 Jan 2004

Thanks to all who participated, all are welcome, and are encouraged to 

join us at these meetings!

respectfully submitted,

Regina S. Islas

